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What’s On Next Week?       
Week Commencing Monday 14th June 2021 

Clubs in GREEN are running.  Clubs in RED are not running. 

Monday 14th June 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P1 & 2 Tennis Club (External Agency) 

4.15 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Tennis Club (External Agency) 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P6 Quiz and Puzzle Club 

Tuesday 15th June 

8.00—8.45am  P5 & 6 Play Rehearsal 

2.30 – 3.00pm KG Stretch & Grow 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P1 Art Club 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P2 Lego Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Sports Club 

Wednesday 16th June  

8.00 - 8.45am  P4 Maths Club 

12.35pm  P5 & 6 Chamber Choir 

1.15pm  P3 & 4 Wellbeing Club 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P1 & 2 Minisports Club (External Agency) 

4.15 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Minisports Club (External Agency) 

Thursday 17th June 

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 Reasoning Club 

2.30pm  KG Tennis 

3.30 - 4.10pm  Reception Drama Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Sports Club  

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Orchestra 

Friday 18th  June  

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 11+ Club 

12.35pm  Reception, P1-6 School Council 

Next week is Healthy Eating Week! This is a national event initiated by The 
British Nutrition Foundation. It is a week dedicated to encouraging everyone to 
reflect on their lifestyles and look to make improvements to enhance their own 
health and wellbeing – particularly around what they eat and drink. The children 

will engage in some activities during the week, which will focus on 'Find your 
healthier you'. Please encourage your child/children to talk about what they are 
learning at school about being healthy and make this something that the whole 

family can be involved in. 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 

Week! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

What is a cat’s favourite colour? 

Purrr-ple! 

Please remember to sign up to  
Easyfundraising  and help us to raise funds 
for the School while you shop online! Visit 
our page and sign up now!  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/wilmslowprep 
 
 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to all the children 

who are celebrating their birthday this 

week. 

Archie P4 

 

A Message from the Parents’ Committee 
The Second Hand Uniform shop is open from 8.45am on Monday 14th June. If you are unable to attend, please 

email: wpsparentscommittee@gmail.com by Sunday evening with the items you require.  
You are also welcome to drop off any Bag2School donations at the Sports Hall.  


